
From:  Jeff Tarling 
To: Helen Donaldson 
Date:  4/3/2015 1:29 PM 
Subject:  Fwd: RE: Century tire 
 
Nell - 
 
This looks much better ! 
 
Thanks - will send an email to that regard 
  
Jeff t 
 
>>> Helen Donaldson 4/3/2015 1:25 PM >>> 
All,  
 
 
The Century Tire folks have modified their plans a bit based on some interim comments and debate about the dumpsters, and the 
revised plans are attached.  The changes are mostly landscaping and transportation related.  There should also be a revised 
survey in the attached, I believe.  
 
 
We are still trying to meet a deadline of next Wednesday for comments.  I hope this isn't too much pressure! 
 
 
Thanks for all your help, and enjoy the warm weather! 
 
 
Nell 
 
 
 
 
Nell Donaldson 
Planner, City of Portland 
874-8723 
hcd@portlandmaine.gov 


